
                                      From The Assistant Principal: 

 

Get ready because another round of free ACT Prep is coming!  On April 7th, 

Page High School will administer a free testing session of the ACT to all 11th 

graders.  In preparation of this, we are offering another after school program to 

help prepare our students.  This is open to all students, whether they will be 

taking the test in April or not.  It runs from February 18th to April 4th, from 

3:10 to 4:30.  Ms. Moore and Ms. Valentine will be teaching this.  If you are 

unfamiliar with this program, it runs Monday through Thursday.  Students can 

have flexibility with which days they attend, all four days each week, or Mon-

days/Wednesdays, or whatever works for their schedule.  It is an individual-

ized online program, custom tailored to each individual based on their pre-

assessment.  Students can ride the 4:30 bus.  Interested?  Students can sign up 

with Ms. Moore or Ms. Valen-

tine.  Questions?  Give me a call 

or send me an email at 928-608-

4185 or bhenderson@pageud.org.   

mailto:bhenderson@pageud.org


Student of the Week 



STUDENT 



I want to send a big Congratulations to our music students who auditioned and were selected to be a 
part of the 2020 Northwest Region Music Honors Ensembles. These kids have worked hard and I, 
Mary Hesse (Orchestra), and Nancy Guymon want to make sure and celebrate their success! 
 
Honors Band: 

 Cailin Baughman - 2nd chair French Horn  
 Spencer Robertson - Alternate on Trombone 

 
Honors Orchestra: 

 Kaya Dickson - 9th Chair 1st Violin 
 Whitney Smith - 18th Chair 2nd Violin 
 Aaron Greymountain - 2nd Chair Viola 
 Laura Robinson - 9th Chair Viola 
 Noah Nelson - 8th Chair Cello 
 Timothy Snell - Principal (1st chair) Tuba 

 
Honors Choir: 

 Calla Smith - 21st Chair Soprano  
 Nathan Haynie - 8th Chair Tenor 
 Spencer Robertson - 9th Chair Tenor 
 Jordan Robertson - 21st Chair Tenor 
 Adam Mattson - 8th Chair Bass 

 
We are also lucky that this year!  The Honors Festival will be held here at Page High School Feb 13-
15th culminating in a Concert Saturday February 15th starting at 2pm. Tickets are $5 each. We are 
very excited to be the site hosts this year and show the Arizona musical community what Page has 
to offer. Please make sure to congratulate these students if you see them. 

 
David Johnson—Band Director 




